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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IMPORTANT INFO

World letter writing day

MON 1st September: 

BOAT CHALLENGE DUE 

National Play dough day 

0484300027 Stthomasmoresps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

THURS 4th September 

TUES 16th September: 

Welcome to our Week 7 newsletter
Over the past two weeks, we’ve been having so 
much fun at TeamKids. A real highlight has been our 
incredible boat project! The boat has grown so big 
that Amelia and Naomi will need to take it down to 
the lake to test if it floats how exciting!
We’ve also been busy creating fabulous disco 
decorations, and the children have loved getting 
involved in the preparations.
We’re thrilled to let families know that Spring 
School Holiday bookings are now open. A flyer is 
attached with all the details. We have an amazing 
line-up of incursions and excursions, including a visit 
to an alpaca farm, the zoo, and Cockington Green 
Gardens.
As the weather begins to warm up, please 
remember that all children will need a hat to play 
outside. Sunscreen will be applied in line with our 

sun safety guidelines.
We are really looking forward to the final weeks of 
term and can’t wait to see all the wonderful 
experiences still to come for the children.

ST THOMAS MORES, CAMPBELL

- Please remember to call or 

text the service to let us 
know if your child will be 
absent for a session 

- Hats are back! Make sure 
these are labelled if they get 

lost!

- Spring VAC bookings are 
now open! Book in now to 

secure your spot!
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Meet our team REMINDERS

FEEDBACK
Your feedback is important to 
us. 

If you wish to provide any 
feedback on our program, 
please reach out to our 

friendly customer service team 
on 1300 035 000 or speak 
directly with one of our 
educators at the program or 
via the details below. 

Boat Challenge: 

Our boat challenge is coming along 
beautifully, and we are almost ready 
to submit it for judging! The children 
have worked hard, adding stunning 
gold paint to decorate our boat and 
attaching all the milk and recycled 
bottles donated by our wonderful 
families to help create the flotation 
device. Thanks to the overwhelming 
generosity of donations, we have 
decided to transform all the leftover 
recycled materials into a brand-
new Loose Parts Play Zone for the 
children to enjoy during before and 
after school care. Using recycled 
materials to design and create has 
become such a popular activity, and 
we are excited to see the amazing 
ideas the children will bring to life in 
this space!
 

• We have many jumpers, 
hats and drink bottles in 
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